Notice of Public Meeting #2

West Galt Elementary Schools Accommodation Review
Thursday, March 1, 2012
7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m.
Blair Road Public School, Gymnasium
95 Sunset Blvd., Cambridge

—

Learning ¢ Caring * Connecting

The public is welcome to attend the second Waterloo Region
District School Board (WRDSB) Public Meeting regarding the West
Galt Elementary Schools Pupil Accommodation Review on
Thursday, March 1 beginning at 7pm at Blair Road Public
School.

The West Galt Accommodation Review involves Blair Road,
Dickson, Highland, St. Andrew’s and Tait Street Public Schools,
and is led by an Accommodation Review Committee (ARC) with
membership from each school community, the City of Cambridge,
and the WRDSB.

Staff will make a brief presentation that discusses the ARC's work
to this point, including the accommodation review objectives,
school information profiles, school conditions, and the initial
student accommodation options. Following the presentation,
there will be the opportunities to ask staff questions. No
decisions have been made and this information is presented at
this time for comment.

The outcomes of any Accommodation Review may include: school
closure/consolidation, school construction, boundary changes,
and/or program or grade changes.

More information on the West Galt Accommodation Review,
including agendas and minutes of the ARC meetings and past
Public Meetings, can be found online at www.wrdsb.ca, in hard
copy at each of the schools involved, or by contacting the
Board’s Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.
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